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Ruth Nettles 090Y'J~- WS 
From: Richard K Riley [rkr@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2009 11 :50 AM 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Cc: Judy Geiger; Nancy Hazelwood; Jill Yelverton; Carol Cruz; Virginia Blake 

Subject: Docket No. 090478 of October 16, 2009 

Attachments: 09nov16PSC.doc 

November 16, 2009 

State Of Florida 
Public Services Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Re: 	 Docket No. 090478 of October 16, 2009 
In the name of Skyland Utilities, LCC (WS936) 
Application for original certificates for proposed water and wastewater system in Hernando and Pasco Counties, and 
request for initial rates and charges by Skyland Utilities, LCC. 

Commissioners and staff: 

We would like to file a formal objection and support the request of Pasco County for a hearing with the Public Utilities 
Commission. 

Our group consists of many concerned citizens who live in Eastern Pasco County and are against the creation of a new water and 
wastewater utility that would compete with the Pasco County and Hernando County existing county utility services. 

There is no need for the creation of a private utility as the area designated is currently mostly uninhabited except for grass and 
cattle. The Future Land Use of the area is agricultural. Most of the land identified is also deSignated by comprehensive plans as 
rural and protected. 

As stated in a draft of Pasco County's objection, this request is speculative and contrary to all plans for the county's 
administration of growth and plans to provide service to its citizens and residents. We agree with all ten statements in The 
Pasco County petition and respectfully request that the Skyland Utilities, LCC, application for Original Certificates for Proposed 
Water and Wastewater System and Request for Initial Rates and Charges be denied. 

Respectfully submitted by several members of the Northeast Pasco Concerned Citizens group; 

sl Richard K Riley, Trilby 

sl Jill Yelverton, Blanton ~~ \0'\


V ,,"'r _\.
sl Nancy Hazelwood, Blanton \\ J'f'" DOCUMENT NO.. DATE
sl Dot Wood, Blanton (L' 

sl Carol Cruz, Blanton II '3:> ICj -_Qc, .l!J~!d. 

sl Judy Geiger, Lacoochee 	 FPSC - COMMISSION CI..ERK 
sl Virginia Blake, Dade City 
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Point of contact: 
Richard K Riley 
P. 0. Box 6 
Trilby, FL 33593 

rkr6Jvahoo.com 
352 583-4994 
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- sent by Richard K Riley -- 
our website is: www.trilbyfl.comlrkr 

11/16/2009 
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We would like to file a formal objection and support the request of Pasco County for a hearing with the Public Utilities 
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s/ Richard K Riley, Trilby 
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s/ Dot Wood, Blanton 
s/ Carol Cruz, Blanton 
s/ Judy Geiger, Lacoochee 
s/ Virginia Blake, Dade City 

Point of contact: 
Richard K Riley 
P. 0. Box 6 
Trilby, FL 33593 

rkr@vahoo.com 
352 583-4994 

Page 1 of 1 


